
FAQ n.20102

FAQs:
Applications, Design Organisations

Question:
My organisation is based in a country outside the EU. Can I apply for DOA?

Answer:
Any company, independently of where it is based, can apply for DOA by means of the form
FO.DOA.00080, which can be downloaded from the EASA webpage. Each application received
from a company based outside the EU is evaluated, and final decision (regarding the
acceptability or rejection of the application) is made on a case by case basis by the Agency.
Some considerations however apply: the applicant may be requested to demonstrate that the
DOA is needed in relation with an application for a design approval (TC, STC, …). For those
companies established in a country where there is a bilateral agreement in place signed with
the EU (such as United States, Brazil and Canada), such applications will normally be rejected,
because the purpose of the bilateral agreements is to rely on each other’s design approval
system.
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